
 
SB 256 should cover counterfeit airbags.  However, the Carrier and 
other members pointed out the text of the bill may prevent the sale of a 
vehicle with a nonfunctioning air bag cannot be sold even with 
disclosure.  The bill needs amended in the House to clarify the sale of a 
vehicle in which a nonfunctioning airbag is identified by the seller to 
the buyer.   
 


